
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/25/2023 8:55:17 PM

First name: Ann

Last name: Prezyna

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have enjoyed hiking in the High Uinta Mountains because of its wildlife and scenic views.  I am

aware that the alpine meadows in the High Uintas Wilderness area, like too many of our public lands, is suffering

severe ecological damage because of overgrazing by domestic sheep.  I also am aware that this is an area

where bighorn sheep live and are exposed to deadly diseases from the domestic sheep.  I urge you to choose

Alternative 1 and end domestic grazing in the High Uintas.  I am an environmental attorney engaged in litigation

against the Forest Service for excessive grazing in the Colville National Forest and am familiar with the adverse

impacts that domestic grazing can have on our public lands.  I have also observed the damage done to our public

lands in the Uintas and elsewhere, including near the area where I live on on my ranch in SE Arizona. Thank you

for taking public comment.


